
AGM 

You may recall that at the AGM in March we agreed to change the date of future AGMs to the 

Autumn and a date for the 2017 AGM was included in the current fixture list.  We have now 

heard that this date will clash with the AGM of the South West Federation AGM which some 

of the club’s Officers attend together with some club CA members. Our AGM will now be held 

on Sunday 5
th

 November.  You will receive the calling notice and nomination forms in 

October, but membership subscriptions will not be requested until March 2018 ready for the 

start of the new playing season. 

MOST IMPROVED PLAYERS 

Every year the committee makes awards to the most improved players in Golf Croquet and 

Association Croquet. In recent years we have tried to include you, the members, in the 

selection of recipients by asking you for nominations for the awards.   If you feel you would 

like to nominate a member for either award, or both, please let me have the following 

information by 14th October: 

 i) Award for which nominated  - AC or GC 

 ii) Name of member nominated   

 iii) Why you think your nominee deserves the award 

ST AGNES CHALLENGE 

It’s that time of year again when we hold our annual friendly GC match with St Agnes Croquet 

Club, so I will be looking for volunteers to make up our team. Please keep an eye on the club’s 

noticeboard for the signup list. 

DONATION 

I am delighted to tell you that the club has received a most generous gift of a defibrillator 

from a member, who wishes to remain anonymous.  This will be sited in the clubhouse by the 

time you next go up to play.  It is designed for use by lay people and will have minimal ongoing 

upkeep costs.  A video showing how it is used is available at:  

www.youtube.com/watch?v=xouPVQgqrSk  and is well worth watching. I am sure you will all 

wish to join me in thanking the donor for this most generous gesture. 

AND FINALLY…… 

Don’t forget Finals Weekend on 7/8 October.  A detailed programme will be sent out nearer 

the date and I look forward to seeing as many members as possible at this important event in 

our club’s calendar.                                          Rhona 


